
Poznan chefs in Bocuse d'Or Tallinn

Today, Jakub Kasprzak and Patryk Paczkowski have not qualified for the world final of the Bocuse
d'Or - the world's most prestigious culinary competition. It was supposed to be the second
performance of the Polish national team in the grand finale in the thirty-year history of the
competition. So far, Poland has been successful only once, ten years ago, and it was achieved by
Rafał Jelewski, a chef associated with Poznan and Wielkopolska. The grand finale will be held in
Lyon in June 2021 and the best chefs from all over the world will meet there.
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